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Dear Parents and Friends of Holy Spirit School, 

This year’s annual Read-a-Thon will begin on Friday, March 2nd. We kick-off our fundraiser with a 
school-wide celebration of Dr. Seuss. This annual celebration really gets our students inspired to 
read! Let’s use that enthusiasm to help raise money for Holy Spirit. As you know we are always 
trying to find ways to engage our children in new and interesting ways, such as our recent addition 
of a robotics program and other STEM projects; these exciting projects require extra funds. That’s 
where you, your friends and families come in.  

We are asking each family to raise $100 

Your tax-deductible contribution can be 
 a flat amount (not directly tied to minutes of reading), or  
 from sponsors based on actual minutes read (each minute = $1) 

You can help us build STEM projects and encourage reading 
 via check written to Holy Spirit School (in memo put: B4B, student name & teacher) 
 via electronic payment through the Holy Spirit School’s website 

o https://www.holyspiritflames.org/ > Support Holy Spirit > Online Giving 

Prizes  
 The class that raises the most money will earn a dress-down day and extra water balloon 

time on Field Day 
 The student that raises the most money will receive a dress-down day for their class 

 

Additional instructions on how to donate and how to work with sponsor’s will be available upon request. Forms can be 
found through Mrs. Ashby’s communications, or from the Chair of the Committee, Teresa Schnitzius: tschnitzius@cox.net 
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